| \\ L, PAL -LRA-229
.,.“)

O tET Mugee

m auLE
Offshore Power Systems

October 22, 1979

ey

Secretary of the Commission
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

OCT 261973 »

Pflcs of 4 Socnena
Attention: Docketing and Service Branch \& .~'§:i“”‘

Dear Sir:

Offshore Power Systems appreciates the opportunity to
comment on the Draft Division 8 Regulatory Guide
(Task OH 7-7-4) "Radiation Protection Training for
Light-Water-Cooled Nuclear Power Plant Perscnnel”.

We reviewed the proposed guide and believe it should
substantially improve uniformity of training to workers
at commercial power plants.

- From Table 1, page 13, it is not clear that the effects
of potentially radiocactive airborne contamination are
included as a specific topic. Therefore, we suggest
this topic be included as part of item 2, Table 1.

Very truly yours,
DB Wavastag

0. H. Walker, Manager
Licensing and Radiation Analysis
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